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Weethalle Public School 

Empowering Learners for their future 

Wednesday 29th May 
Science Day at Binya PS 

 
3rd June 

P&C Meeting 
 
 
 

Friday 14th June 
Biggest Morning Tea & whole 

school Assembly 
 

 Students 8yrs and older last week 
had the opportunity to compete in 
the Griffith Zone Cross Country. The 
weather was fantastic and all 
students had  a great day on the 
track.  
 
Please take note of a few changes to 
our calendar this term. We have 
moved the Biggest Morning Tea and 
School assembly to the 14th June 
and the School Athletics Carnival to 
the 21st of June. To allow more time 
for students to prepare for and 
practice their athletics skills.  
 
All staff have renewed their CPR/ 
Anaphylaxis and First Aid training 

last Thursday evening. It comes as a 
reminder to parents that if your child  
suffers from Anaphylaxis, Asthma or 
another medical condition, that the 
school needs an up to date Action 
Plan signed by a medical 
professional.  These should be 
updated annually and any changes 
to the plan be communicated to the 
school as soon as possible.  
 
Reminders will go home this week to 
parents who need to update their 
child’s action plan.  
 
A big thank you to the Bland 

Shire Council for a  grant of 

$646.25 for a small 

environmental project.  We are 

planning to do some work in the 

schools front grounds.  

 

Principal 
Jason Hurley 

 



Congratulations to:   

 

Division 1 winners: Griffith East Public School  

 

Division 2 winners: Darlington Point PS  

 

Handicap winners: Binya PS 



P&C News 

The P&C Meeting that was to 

be held today has been 

postponed until Monday 3rd 

 

WPS has collected 973 stickers so far! 
 

Collect your stickers at Woolworths and for every $10 you spend 
(excluding the purchase of tobacco, liquor and gift cards), you will 
receive a sticker. Your children can then place them on the special 
sticker sheet. (More Sticker sheets are available at the school 
office).  Once completed, bring it to school or you drop them into 
your local Woolworths collection box. 
 

We are grateful for your support and look forward to a successful 
program. 




